

Happy New Year everyone, 
Beginning in 2016, you will need to bring a copy of your USA Gymnastics professional membership card with you to all sanctioned events when you check in and sign in on the sanctioned.
This card can be printed a couple of different ways.
If you are the club administrator
Go to the Member Services page
Click 
Club Administration on the left hand side of the page
Click
Professional Roster
Go to the bottom of the page and click print cards.  You can print all cards for professional and jr professional members attached to your club

If you are a pro/jr pro member
Go to the Member Services page
Click
My profile on the left hand side of the page
[bookmark: _GoBack]On the upper right hand side click Print Membership Card

Your card will need to be worn visible at all sanctioned competitions moving forward.

Looking forward to a great year.
Patti Conner

